
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Join Us in Celebrating 50 Years of Saving Lives during the New Jersey Police Traffic Officers’ Association’s 
Anniversary Event. 
We are thrilled to extend our heartfelt invitation to you for a momentous occasion - the 50th Anniversary 
Celebration of NJPTOA whose members are dedicated to enhancing traffic safety and saving lives on our 
roadways across the State of New Jersey. 
Fifty years ago, a small group of New Jersey Police Officers had an ingenious idea of regularly bringing Traffic 
Safety Officers together to share ideas and promote highway safety. 
For half a century, the New Jersey Police Traffic Officers’ Association has been at the forefront of advocating for 
safer roads, educating communities, enforcing traffic laws, helping create legislation, and implementing 
innovative solutions to prevent accidents and protect lives.  It's a milestone worth celebrating, and we would be 
honored to have you join us for this special event. 
The first official meeting took place on June 5, 1974, with a handful of Police Officers electing the Association’s 
first President and Executive Board.  Since then, the association has grown from that handful of Officers to 928 
members representing 305 local, county, state, and federal agencies and organizations, plus 28 active retired 
members. 
Event Details: 

• Date: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 
• Time: 10:00 am to 1:00 pm 
• Venue: The Grand Marquis, located at 1550 Route 9 South in Old Bridge Township 

Highlights of the Event: 
• Reflecting on 50 Years of Impact: Hear from our members and key stakeholders as they share the 

NJPTOA's journey and significant achievements over the past five decades. 
• Recognition of Partners and Supporters: We will express our gratitude to the individuals, 

organizations, and governmental bodies whose unwavering support has been instrumental in our 
success. 

• Looking Towards the Future: Explore our vision for traffic safety's future and learn about upcoming 
initiatives and projects aimed at further reducing road accidents and fatalities. 

RSVP: Kindly confirm your attendance by May 15th to ensure we can accommodate you appropriately.  You can 
RSVP by replying going to    https://form.jotform.com/240771429069159  
As we commemorate this significant milestone, we also celebrate the countless lives saved and the positive 
impact the NJPTOA has had on communities statewide.  Your presence would add to the joy of the occasion as 
we honor our past, celebrate our present, and look forward to a future where road safety is a reality for all. 
Thank you for your continued support, and we eagerly anticipate celebrating with you at our 50th Anniversary 
Event. 
Warm regards, 

NJPTOA Executive Board 
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